
 
 

The HPAO is hos�ng VUMC Periopera�ve Services OR Basics Training 
REQUIRED for Juniors and Seniors who MAY be shadowing in the VUMC ADULT Hospital Opera�ng Room. 

(If shadowing in the Children’s Hospital OR, training instruc�ons can be found on the HPAO website.) 
 

Freshmen and Sophomores may NOT shadow in the OR 
 

OR training is required EACH academic year.   
If you are on our roster as having atended the October 2, 2023 session, you do not need to atend this session. 

 
This large group session WILL BE YOUR ONLY CHANCE to receive VUMC Adult Hospital OR training this semester,  

so please atend if you might have the opportunity to shadow in the VUMC Adult Hospital OR. 
 

(You will NOT be permited in the VUMC Adult Hospital Opera�ng Room  
if you are not on VUMC Periopera�ve Services’ list of approved/trained shadows.) 

 

ADVANCED REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED 
Through Handshake Events 

 
ATTENDANCE IS MONITORED and FILMED 
(You may NOT arrive late or leave early) 

There will be 2 different QR Codes – 1 at the beginning and 1 at the end. 
 

 
 

Training will be held on 
Thursday, January 18th at 7:10 AM (Morning!) 

In Featheringill Hall 134 Auditorium 
 


